
GMS Daily Announcements

Tuesday, May 7th, 2024
● Today is an A3 Day for band lessons and a Yellow day for choir lessons.

● Talent Show Auditions will be held on May 13th, 14th, 20th, and 21st after

school in the choir room. Sign-up outside of the choir room in the music

hallway. We are also looking for one or two MC’s to introduce each act. If

you are interested in being the MC for the show, please bring a few jokes

and banter to your audition. Shout out to staff - we’d love to see your

talents too!

● Attention all staff and students! For the next three weeks the PE staff is

asking that everyone enters and leaves the gym demonstrating safety and

caution. We will be conducting our archery unit starting on Monday May

6th through Friday May 24th. All of the side doors will be closed off with

signs hanging reminding you not to ENTER or LEAVE. All access to the gym

should be through the main doors by the cafeteria. Thank You!

● All 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys interested in potentially playing boys

volleyball, there will be an informational meeting in the polar bear den

during WIN on Friday. There is a sign up sheet in the office if you are

interested in boys volleyball.

● Students interested in trying out for next year's competition middle

school dance team should attend the informational meeting held on

Monday, May 20, at Hortonville Middle School. If you are interested but

unable to attend, please email coaches Mia and Brooke at

hortonvillemiddledance@gmail.com.

● 7th and 8th Grade Band students have their dress rehearsals tomorrow

(Wednesday). 8th grade please meet at 8:45 in the commons. 7th grade



please meet at 9:25 with your flip folders! 5th and 6th grade band

students will have their dress rehearsal on Thursday!


